
Get Involved !
Lac Ste. Anne County, the Village of Alberta Beach, and the Summer Villages 

of Val Quentin and Sunset Point are creating an Intermunicipal 
Development Plan for adjacent lands within the County. 
This Plan will provide the high-level vision for the future  

of these lands, and the regulations needed to achieve that vision. 

Public Consultation
All stakeholders, including citizens, land owners, business owners and 
community organisations are encouraged to actively participate in the 

creation of this crucial new planning document. Questionnaires are available 
from the Village Offices, the Lac Ste. Anne County Office, and will be available 
for download from County and Villages websites. In addition, a Public Open 
House will be held in early May where the project team will be available to 

answer any questions regarding the new plan.

Lac Ste. Anne County, Village of Alberta Beach, Summer Villages of Val Quentin and Sunset Point 

Intermunicipal Development Plan

Businesses?

Condos?

Nothing New?

Campsites?

What would you like to see
next door to your Village?

For further information, contact:
Matthew Ferris
Manager, Planning and Development,
Lac Ste. Anne County
(780) 785-3411 
Email: mferris@lsac.ca

Kevin Twomey
Planner, planningAlliance              
Tel: 780-409-1767     
Email: ktwomey@planningalliance.ca


